Dear Principal Bagul,

Thank you for giving my daughter's Angel and Aniela Dengle a chance to be a part of the
amazing SCIS family. It was a enriching experience for them.

Today, as | take a much more capable and confident Angel back to Mumbai. | realise that the
whole South City International School team had a very big part to play in reinforcing her
capabilities and gave her the confidence that she requires to take on the challenges that she will
face in her journey ahead. For this we are forever grateful.

| sincerely feel that if Aniela had the chance to have a longer association with your school,
she too would be able to understand her capabilities much better. Alas we have to leave.

As we leave South City International School we do so with a heavy heart knowing that we will
miss everyone, staff and students.

We wish all of you the very best.
Thanks once again.
Best regards

Blossom Dengle



